
Call for consultancy services: Strengthening Capacities of Civil Society Organizations for 

Advocacy in Health  

 

Questions and Answers 

Question 1. As we read the call, there is: one day workshop with CSOs and then some coaching sessions, 

but it is not specified either is one session, one day for each organisation or less? Please if you can provide 

more information. 

Answer1.  In the Terms of Reference, you may find the following information: 

Point 6, Roles and responsibilities of HAP and the Consultant, it is stated that “The consultant is expected 

to deliver a professional, practical and appropriate three-day workshop.” 

Point 3 Approach of the consultancy, it is stated that “The consultant is expected to spend one day in class 

going on main theoretical concepts on advocacy in health and what one should know in order to develop a 

feasible and clear advocacy in health proposal. The consultant is expected to support each CSO for re-

elaborating their proposals through coaching sessions. It is expected that most of the workshop time should 

be dedicated to coaching rather than theory on advocacy.  

In other words, we expect from the workshop that approximately one day will be dedicated to theoretical 

concepts on advocacy in health and the other two days will be used for the coaching process. 

We recommend that you plan also some time for the preparatory work as well as for the final assessment 

of the revised proposals from the three CSOs.   

 


